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NEHA NEWS

NEHA Staff Pro�les
As part of tradition, the National Environmental Health Associa-
tion (NEHA) features new staff members in theJournal around
the time of their 1-year anniversary. These pro�les give you an
opportunity to get to know the NEHA staff better and to learn
more about the great programs and activities going on in your
association. This month we are pleased to introduce you to two
NEHA staff members. Contact information for all NEHA staff can
be found on pages 38 and 39.

Steven Dourdis
Hello to all NEHA members and thank
you so much for all that you do for the
environmental health profession. I started
at NEHA in January 2021 as the human
resources business partner. I have found
that the best job motivation is commit-
ment to an organization’s mission, goals,
and impact. When I saw the opportunity
to work at he Ta




